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Comments: I am writing to let you know that a ban on fixed climbing anchors in the wilderness would be a

mistake and would inadvertently create a larger footprint.  Often when there are not fixed anchors, wilderness

users will leave unsafe and unsightly temporary anchors that have a much larger visual impact on other users.

Additionally since fixed anchors translate into greater user safety, in the absence of fixed climbing anchors in

wilderness areas can expect more users to become injured necessitating rescues that bring with them a big price

tag and a big impact on the wilderness including increased people and helicopter noise.  Please allow the

continued use of fixed climbing anchors in the wilderness.  Thanks!


